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Dear Resident:

RE: Proposed Development
TC Core GP Inc.
File #: OZ 17/014 W3, 1750 Bloor Street and 3315 Fieldgate Drive
South of Bloor Street, East of Dixie Road

| have arranged a Community Meeting for Monday, April 23, 2017, at 7:00 p.m. at the Burnhamthorpe
Community Centre (Applewood Hills West Room), 1500 Gulleden Drive, Mississauga. The purpose of
this meeting is to discuss a development proposal submitted by TC Core GP Inc. The proposal is to revise
the official plan and zoning to permit a new 15-storey apartment building and a new 6-storey apartment
building on the above-noted lands. The existing 2 apartment buildings will remain on the site.

If you have any questions prior to this scheduled meeting, please contact Lorie Sterritt, Development
Planner for this application at 905-615-3200 ext. 5403 or by email at lorie.sterritt@mississauga.ca.

| hope to see you there.

Respectfully,
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Chris Fonseca
Councillor, Ward 3
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